
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
IMPORTANT SAFETY WARNING 

Product Recall 
IMC 523 Series Food Waste Disposer 

This product was sold through distributors under the following brands 

  or             

Model Numbers Affected: F52/301, F52/321, LFWD523/1, LFWD523/3 

Spares Affected: S52/057, S52/010, S52/020, G40/228, G40/094, G40/223, G40/238 

In rare cases the product presents a risk of electric shock and associated bodily 

injury to anyone coming into contact with it. 

 Stop using the item immediately. 

 Isolate the electricity supply to the equipment. 

 Contact us immediately to arrange a return and refund, or free removal and 

replacement with upgraded unit. 

Email: recall@lincat.co.uk 

Phone: 01522 437832 

We apologise that it has been necessary to recall this product and for the 

inconvenience caused. 

These units can be 

recognised by the distinctive 

black rubber housing above 

the motor  

To help us identify the unit you have, if possible please make a note of the serial number of your unit. The 

serial plate will typically look like the one pictured. 
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